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Final Weekly Update for December 2023 

Good afternoon Parents and Guardians,  

The winter break is here. The busyness of school life is coming to a rest for a couple of weeks. In 

reflection, it is hard to imagine that we have been at school for four months! This past week, 

we had a fantastic talent show with 17 outstanding performances- the talent, courage, and 

confidence were unbelievable! Another highlight was Memorial student vs Staff volleyball 

game! I thought the students were competitive … the staff brought their game to the match! 

The auditorium sounded like a stadium. Lastly, the carol sing assembly was amazing. Hearing 

students’ voices sing together brings so much joy and gratitude for these special moments as a 

school community. Thank you to parents, guardians and family members who enjoyed the 

assembly.  

Bathroom Renovation: Beginning in January, the bathroom in the basement will be renovated. 

The project is expected to take at least a few months. Currently, the bathroom is not being 

used. A garbage bin may be added to our parking lot to be used by contractors. This may reduce 

our parking allocation.  

Exterior Door Upgrade: We are expecting two more sets of exterior doors to be upgraded at the 

end of January. We will keep you updated with the timelines.  

For the new year:  
Pizza Days will resume in January 11, 18, and 25.  
 
School Council: Memorial School Council have changed to the time for more parents to attend 
the meetings. The next meetings will be Tuesday January 9th and Tuesday February 6th at 6:00 
pm in the Staff Room.  
 
Important Dates: 
January 8th: First day of School after Winter Break 
January 9th: School Council Meeting 
January 11, 18, and 25th: Pizza Days 
January 26th: PD Day  
 
On behalf of Memorial School Staff, we would like to wish you all the best this holiday season. 
We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable winter break and we look forward to our students 
returning in January! 
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Sincerely, 
Mr. Patton  Mr. Zadvorny  
Principal  Vice-Principal 
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